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BLAST FAX 2022-13 

TO:  Residential Care Homes 

 

FROM: Commissioner Manisha Juthani, MD, MPH  

 

CC:  Deputy Commissioner Heather Aaron, MPH, LNHA 

 Adelita Orefice, MPM, JD, CHC, Chief of Staff/Incident Commander 

Barbara Cass, RN., Branch Chief, Healthcare Quality and Safety Branch 

Donna Ortelle, Section Chief, Facility Licensing and Investigations Section  

 

DATE:  January 31, 2022 

SUBJECT: Executive Order (EO) 14B  

On February 2, 2022, 12:00PM-1:00PM the Connecticut Department of Public Health (DPH) 

will be hosting a webinar on compliance with EO 14B.    The discussion will include an 

overview of the requirements, a demonstration of the portal and an opportunity to ask questions.  

Please register at the following link: 

Please register for Compliance with Executive Order 14B on Feb 2, 2022 12:00 PM EST at:  

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/7032150237006311691 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 

webinar. 

Brought to you by GoToWebinar® 

Webinars Made Easy® 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/7032150237006311691

